City of New York

Board of Correction
MEMORANDUM
Tor Al Staf
From: Richard T. Wolf@;muﬁve Director
Date:  July 27,2006
Subject: Equal Employment Practices Commission Audit

The Equal Employment Practice Commission (EEPC) recently completed its first desk audit of
the Board of Comrection compliance with the EEPC’s “Minimum Equal Opportunity Standards
for Non-Mayoral Agencies with less thaﬂ 15 employees.”™ The audit was copducted from July 1,

2003 to December 31, 2004.

The EEPC made several recommendations to improve the Board's EEO pracnces, all but one has
~ been implemented:

s Issuance, distubution and posting of EEO policy;

o Training of our EEQ officer; and

»  Employee EEQ training, which will be done in the Fall.

I reaffism this agency’s strong commitment to maintaining fair employment practices for all of
its employees and job applicants. BOC is committed to preventing discriruination by ensuring
that all exiployees are aware of their rights and obligations under the EEO policy and by

encourzging a work environment that tolerates and appreciates differences among employess.
All personnel shonld work together to maintain zn atiosphere of appreciation for the diversity

- reflected in our staff.

I encourage all employees to IEV,‘iSW the EEO policy and to address any concems to EEQ officer
(Cathy Potler.



